
GEORGIA AQUARIUM

Career Information

What department is this position in?

What is the position’s official job title?

Does this position require a college degree?

Human Resources

Human Resources Coordinator 

No



GEORGIA AQUARIUM

Career Information

What does the average day look like for this position?

The HR Coordinator assists with the
administration of the day-to-day operations
of the human resources functions and duties.
The HR Coordinator contributes to the
accomplishment of HR practices and
objectives that will provide an employee-
oriented, high-performance culture that
emphasizes empowerment, quality,
productivity and standards, goal attainment
and the recruitment and ongoing development
of a superior workforce. The HR Coordinator
helps with the implementation of services,
policies, and programs through HR staff and
 is the main support for the full HR operation. 
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Career Information

Are there any internships that help to get this position?

Is there any way to volunteer or shadow with this position?

What path did you take to get to working at Georgia Aquarium?

Not currently

Yes!

 I started with the Aquarium as a contractor
and was hired on as a full-time employee. I
was looking to switch jobs, so I reached out
to the temporary agency I was working with.
They referred me to Georgia Aquarium and I
have been working here ever since.
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Career Information

What is your favorite part about working at Georgia Aquarium?

Is there anything else you want to share about this position?

Working with the people here.

The HR Coordinator is a key role at Georgia
Aquarium and collaborates with all
departments. 


